
GOVERNMENT OF KERALA
Office of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations
7th  Floor, KSRTC Bus Terminal Complex,Thampanoor,

Thiruvananthapuram-695 001.

NOTIFICATION
 

PG AYURVEDA COURSE - 2023
STRAY VACANCY FILLING ALLOTMENT

JOINING DATE EXTENDED

In Continuation to this office notification dated 13.12.2023 it is further notified

that the last date for  joining of two candidates who have been allotted to PG

Ayurveda course 2023, through the Stray Vacancy Allotment against the

vacancies reported by the Director of Ayurveda Medical Education (one seat in

Thrippunithura Government Ayurveda College and one seat in Government

Ayurveda College, Thiruvananthapuram) on 13-12-2023 is extended up to

15.12.2023, 4.00 PM.   Hence, the allotted candidates shall report at the college

for admission before 4.00 PM on 15.12.2023 .  There shall be no change in the

time schedule prescribed for the reporting  of candidates included in the Probable

List and Eligible List and also the admission of those candidates in the vacant

seats by the colleges. 
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14-12-2023
 

CEE/525/2023-TA3

I/58774/2023


		Sample Info
	2023-12-14T16:58:49+0530
	Shabu S J 




